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I strongly oppose delaying the campaign finance reform bill. I have been concerned 

about money in Oregon politics for some time. Not only from certain industries but 

also from Israel PACs that block objections to genocide. These contributions MUST 

BE LIMITED AND MADE PUBLIC. Otherwise we literally have corruption. 


